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Hello parents, this is Mr. Lots and Mrs. Slater-Sanchez calling from over at Hillview. 

 

Our first color run is coming up on November 9th.  Please support Hillview and our PTSA by 

participating in this event.  We hope that each child can raise $30.  Information was sent home 

with students a couple weeks ago and is posted on our webpage.  The deadline for collections is 

coming up soon, so please encourage your child to collect some donations and help out. Most of 

this can all be done on the webpage mentioned in the packet; however, we will also accept 

donation envelopes in the school office. 

 

All 8th grade students will take the PSAT on 10/17.  Please be sure to send a calculator with your 

child that day to assist with the test.  Cell phones cannot be used as calculators during testing.  

This test will give parents and students some great data on the student’s education and 

knowledge level as they prepare for high school.  We hope all students take this seriously so they 

get good feedback. 

 

Picture retakes are tomorrow, 10/12. 

 

Formal progress reports will be sent home with all students on 10/20.  Grades that are in 

PowerSchool as of 10/13 will likely be what you see on the progress report; however, they could 

change slightly. 

 

Halloween costumes will be allowed at school on Friday, October 27th; however, they will not be 

allowed on Tuesday, October 31st.  If students plan to wear a costume on the 27th they need to 

adhere to a few rules.  Costumes must follow dress code in that they cannot be too revealing, 

advertise drugs, weapons, etc.  There are absolutely no weapons allowed, even fake ones.  No 

masks may be worn and any gore should be minimal.  Temporary hair dye is allowed, but it must 

be out by Wednesday, 11/1.  Students also need to be able to move around to classes, dress out 

for PE, fit in a desk, etc.  Lastly, NO clown costumes are allowed at all! 

 

 

Thanks so much, and have a great afternoon. 

 

 

Rodney Lots and Jennifer Slater-Sanchez 
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